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You can continue to support PTF by 
using link to purchase magazines and 
other items. www.gaschoolstore.com 
Our school’s ONLINE ID #2596567 
 
Help support PFT with your Amazon 
shopping www.smile.amazon.com 
 
PTF continues to clip Box Tops for our 
school. Please send them in to your 
classroom teacher for collection. 
 
 
 

 
 

Help Support PTF! 

 

 

Can you keep a secret? 
 
Help treat our teachers and 
staff with fun surprises! Email 
ptf@dmcs.org for more 
information. 
 

 

 
PTF Meeting February 10 th @ 8:30 
am in Teacher Workroom. 
 
Teacher Conference Meals- 
February 21 & 23. 
 

Questions? PTF@dmcs.org 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

http://signup.com/go/MUgYXU
http://signup.com/go/MUgYXU
http://signup.com/go/qmRTYD
http://www.gaschoolstore.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
mailto:ptf@dmcs.org


 

As we look back on the school year so far, PTF has been busy during the first semester! 
PTF has been... 
Welcoming new families with our "Buddy Program" 
Feeding teachers before Back-to-School Night 
Selling Chapel Wear and Sno Cones at Back-to School Night 
Distributing school supply boxes 
Introducing new Volunteer and PTF information packets 
Organizing teacher giving trees 
Fellowshipping at the 1st day of school parent coffee 
Celebrating Summer Reading 
Collecting Boxtops (and a few Amazon Smile dollars) 
Raising funds through our new online magazine extravaganza 
Enjoying our first elementary football tailgate 
Making signs for Homecoming  
Organizing elementary homeroom moms & secondary grade-level parents 
Assisting with jr. high homecoming skate night 
Surprising our teachers/staff with apples/dip treats  
Coordinating conference meals 
Surprising teachers/staff with pies before Thanksgiving break 
Coordinating an elementary Skate Night 
Decorating the school for Christmas 
Overseeing elementary homeroom Thanksgiving and Christmas parties 
Putting together Christmas cookies and lunch for teachers/staff 
Celebrating birthdays and encouraging our teachers and staff and DMCS families with cards and notes 
 
What's coming in the 2nd semester? 
Conference meals, more teacher surprises and treats, school supplies, "buddy" program in coordination 
with our new admissions director, more family fun, launching the elementary summer reading program, 
elementary homeroom parties,  teacher appreciation day in May, blessing our 5th & 6th graders with 
Bibles and graduating seniors as well....and more!  
 
Thank you! 
 
To the PTF Board 
I often get compliments about PTF, and it's not by accident. Each one of you plays a vital role in PTF this 
year! You are always on the look-out for personal and fun ways to support and encourage those around 
us. Great job! 
 
To our DMCS Teachers and Staff! 
Thank you for your continued support and patience as we continue to make changes to PTF! You are a joy 
to serve!  
 
To our DMCS families! 
Thank you for your willingness to volunteer and partner with us! It's so much fun getting to know you as 
we serve our awesome teachers and staff! Thank you also for supporting PTF by participating in our 
magazine online extravaganza, clipping BoxTops, and using Amazon Smile to support PTF! We couldn't do 
it without you!   
 
Charstie Thorson, PTF President 
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